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2700 Evergreen Parkway N.W. , SEM 2 E3120
Olympia, Washington 98505

March 26, 2009
Mike Marstrom
Jefferson Middle School

2200 Conger Avenue West

Olympia, WA 98502

Dear Mr. Marstrom,
Thank you for accepting Jeremy Dempsey as your special education practicum student for this past Winter Quarter, 2009.  By sharing your classroom, energy, guidance and modeling, you are furthering the excellence in teacher preparation.   

The practicum experience provides our students with a valuable, hands-on field experience.  It is these kinds of opportunities that help make our program successful.

You will find you Classroom Mentor Teacher Contract and A19 form enclosed with this letter.  Please sign and return these forms as soon as possible as they will entitle you to one hundred dollars.  
Thanks again for your assistance.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Cordially,

Loren Petty
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